
 

 

 

 

 

In January of 2009, my family suffered a tragedy.  My son was killed and my 

husband and I were injured by a drunk driver as we stood near our van, on a 

Calgary roadside in need of assistance.  

 

After leaving the hospital, I was referred to Calgary injury lawyers Hanson 

Associates by a friend who is one of their former clients.  From our first 

meeting with the lawyers there, we could tell that they were the understanding 

and caring people who we wanted to help us with this unhappy matter. At that 

time, I was reassured by the feeling that they would take good care of us. We 

were not disappointed. 

 

Throughout the lengthy legal process my lawyer at Hanson Associates, Harris 

Hanson was sympathetic, helpful and very understanding.  He was able to get 

us a settlement which put us back on our feet and gave security to my family..  

 

Although nothing can bring my son back, my husband and I are very grateful 

to Hanson Associates for looking out for our best interests and for caring so 

much to ensure that we were fully compensated, so far as the law can provide. 

 

We would definitely recommend Calgary injury lawyers Hanson Associates to 

anyone who has suffered an injury or fatality. 
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